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Bear Creek Touchdown Club Meeting 

April 16, 2019, 6:30 PM 
 
 

Board 
Members in 
Attendance: 

Allison Burnett  
Tiffany McOmber 
Natalie Rosales 
Amy Segovia 
Sarah Vigil 

Others in 
Attendance: 

Coach Josh 

 

Called to Order:  6:34 PM 

Minutes: 

No. Subject Discussion 

1. 
Summer 
Workout/Calendar 

• Summer workouts will cost $175.00 and all money is due on May 29th.  Board 
members will be at the school to collect the money and player information 
sheets. 

• Payment needs to be in the form of cash, check or money order. 

• Players who have not paid will not be able to participate. 

• The summer workouts are highly recommended and they would like to see as 
many players as possible because they will be working on strength and speed. 

2. 
Upcoming Season 
Fees 

• Fees for the upcoming season will be $600, this does not include the fee paid 
to Jeffco. 

• There are ways to offset that amount, so that it does not come out of parent’s 
pockets: Bear Cards, Letter Writing and King Soopers cards. 

• A question was asked what the $600 goes to, however Coach Morris will 
provide the specifics at a future meeting, but it goes to things like equipment, 
team meals, banquet, uniforms, etc. 

3. Fundraising 

• Letter Writing: on April 29th all the players will need to come with at least 20 
email addresses.  The addresses need to be good, so that an email can be sent 
out seeking donations.  Any money received from this goes directly to the 
athlete’s account. 

• King Soopers Cards:  King Soopers started a new program that ties directly to 
loyalty cards and doesn’t require the reloading of a gift card.  We still aren’t 
sure how we will be able to tie the money on that back to a player, but will 
provide more as we learn about it.  Instructions on linking loyalty cards to the 
Bear Creek Touchdown Club were available, 
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• We’ve been doing good with the team fundraisers (poker night, DQ, Chick-fil-
A), but those are good time for parents to hang out and get to know each 
other or participate without really participating. 

4. Online Store 

• Each season an online store is opened for players to purchase shirts/shorts.  
Coach Morris will be opening it in the next few weeks and will let players 
know what they need to buy for summer workouts and 7 on 7s.  It’s also 
available for spirit wear for parents. 

• The store should open up again as we get closer to the season. 

5. 
Volunteering 
Opportunities 

• We always need volunteers and ideas for things such as the Homecoming 
parade, pancake breakfast, etc. 

• If parents want to volunteer or have any ideas we should look into, bring 
them to the Board. 

6. Next Meeting 
• We will send out an email regarding the next meeting, once we confirm with 

Coach Morris. 

7. Miscellaneous 

• Coach Josh talked about equipment handout and scrimmages during the 
summer. 

• It was mentioned that the website should be back up and running and up-to-
date with meeting minutes, schedules, etc. soon. 

• Coach Josh also mentioned that if you know of anyone not getting the emails 
or not coming to meetings to send them the bearcreekfootball@msn.com 
email so they can be added. 

 

Adjourned:  6:57 PM 

 

Action Items:    

No. Assigned To Task Description Due Date 
1.    

2.    
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